The Shelby County Schools Early Childhood Office will be accepting

applications for students who are four (4) years old on or before August 15, 2017 to
enroll for the 2017-2018 school year. Parents of all income levels are welcome to
apply. For more information, call 901-416-3450 or visit our website at
www.scsk12.org/prek/

You must bring the original as well as two (2) copies of the items listed below when your child is screened. No

copies will be made at screening.

February 23’ 2018 Early Childhood Office gam-me

130 Flicker St.

March 2’ 2018 Early Childhood Office gam-me

130 Flicker St.

March 9, 2018 Early Childhood Office gam_2pm

130 Flicker St.

Required for PRE-K Screening

Children must be 4 years old by August 15 to enroll.
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You must bring your child to the screening with you.
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